
Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter

FALL FESTIVAL for ALL AGES
THIS SATURDAY, 10/30

10:00 AM - Noon

Pumpkin Path to walk
Pumpkin Patch photo op

Scavenger Hunt
Children - wear Halloween costumes

Bring cans for James Island Outreach!

All Saints' Day, also known as All Hallows' Day, is a Christian celebration in honor of all
the saints from Christian history. Who is a saint? You are. God calls a "saint" anyone who



trusts in Christ.
The Christian festival of All Saints' Day comes from a conviction that there is a spiritual
connection between those in Heaven and on Earth. Additionally, individuals throughout
Christian history are celebrated, such as Peter the Apostle, John Wesley, Saint Francis of
Assisi and John Calvin.
In addition to worship gatherings, "All Saints' Day" annually reminds us of our
connectedness as Christians and is commemorated every November 1st. 

What is Stewardship?

Christian Stewardship is a way of living that is about the careful and responsible
management of what God entrusts to our care. Since God is the maker and giver of all
things, that means that everything falls into this category because all of it is a part of our
lives!

This year at HVPC we will joyfully celebrate the gifts that we have been given and
consider how we might use them responsibly and for the good of all of our lives! We will
celebrate the season of Stewardship this year throughout the month of November and use
this time to focus on how we can share God’s love with all here, there and everywhere!

May we all look forward to a time of reflection, celebration and excitement about what God
has done and will do as we consider God’s call to us to share our lives, ourselves and our
faith with each other and our world! 

GOODBYE CELEBRATION FOR
THE GILBERTS

Please join us for cake and coffee
after worship in the Fellowship Hall
on Sunday, November 7th to say
goodbye to our good friends, Gail
and Chris Gilbert.  The Gilberts have
been long time members of the
church.  We will miss them and wish
them well as they move to St. Louis
to be closer to family.

As announced there will be a
Congregational Meeting at the close
of worship on Sunday, October 31,
2021 for the purpose of electing
members to serve on the elder
nominating committee. The elder
nominating committee has the
responsibility of asking active
members to serve as elders in the
class of 2024. The following people
have agreed to serve on the elder
nominating committee: Nancy
Andrews, Bob Davison, Betty
DeVane, and Karen Rollins. 
Nominations may be made from the
floor, but it is necessary to obtain the



nominee's permission first.

MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOLERS

Come join us this week for Rise as we venture out into the crazy
world of the Corn Maze! We will leave HVPC around 11:00 (after
worship service) and travel to Boone Hall Plantation to make our
way through the Corn Maze! Bring $20 to cover admission and

food costs. We will stop for lunch and plan to return to the church by or before 3:00 p.m.
It’s gonna be awesoooome!!!

SUNDAY YOUTH LUNCHES

Please help provide meals for our Sunday Youth Group by signing up HERE. Food needs
to be dropped off in the Fellowship Hall kitchen by that Sunday at noon. If providing the
main dish, please select from the following list and indicate which you plan to bring in the
comments section. 

NOVEMBER LUNCH BUNCH
this Tues, Nov 2nd at noon

Lunch Bunch will meet at Casa
Fiesta (the old La Hacienda) on Folly
Road.

Contact Sandra R. to let her know
you plan to attend.

HVPC Women's Retreat
March 25-27, 2022
at Camp St. Christopher

Study on "Fervent: A Woman's Battle
Plan to Serious, Specific and
Strategic Prayer" by Priscilla Shirer

Please let Tracy Conner know if
you're interested in attending and if
you'd like to talk about one of the
chapters in the book. ALL women are
welcome.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_WQiRJtjJG85TCryKiqIt45RQZigFhUC7gaiygmcnGhdKh_w1ib4Q2lHUpWOUorILMBTlN0OWCycl80BRaCpYEItSjg6myNEOzZVVj_m-B8GRTG7M4BT6s2rGOQsSa3p1ibUs97n0wQCDMEy54jvZQ5VMlNOQjVrZeR0D7tib3KEBAJEXTqVYp0l9ynfxpxu&c=Yv4cP2_mOqA8pT2vL974OCd7IefB7hMr4HFqzW6PYusYKbww7DLPpQ==&ch=PeEeSL3Ir2qx7880My1PXOtKyQkXHPv8maeEqJuL8dnDRrZ3eouYLg==


Josie Stewart (10/28)
Chris Benson (10/29)
Adam Webber (10/29)
Bob Davison (10/31)

Andrew Ronayne (10/31)
Page Thomas (11/2)

Anne Hart (11/4)
David Stoll (11/4)
Jim Bobo (11/5)

Rhodine Floyd (11/5)

SARA'S CURE FUNDRAISER

Rieko is hosting a fall silk floral
arrangement sale at her home next
Saturday, November 6th from
12 - 5:00 p.m.  Proceeds will benefit
Sara's Cure.

1155 Eaglewood Trail

(Please don't park in front of the
orange cone).

Please be in prayer for:
John DeVane, Bill and Lucille Royall,
Pam Pickenpaugh, Rodney Dantzler family, Cathy
Chihocky and family, Jim and Pat Hodnett, Anita
Sloane, Marg Mills, Kitty and Cam DeVane, Wilma
Deddish, Paul Rumple, Tommy & Sue Mathews,
John DeVane, Dennis Mottin Sr., Ronnie Hill, Lois
Amos, Bob & Audrey Geiger, Peggy George, Tom
& Beth Gibbs, Gabbie Pasela, Betty and Dan
Mizzell, Franklin Foster, Charles Truluck, Brittany
Baker, Tom Ellenberger, Roy Evans, Jane

Murphy, Tammy Powles and Richard, Tyler Thompson, Mariah Buttler, The Chavis',
Timothy Ellenberger, Suzanne Deddish Taylor, Rosemarie DeGroot, John & Page
Thomas, Jim Hampton, Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family, Paul Bauersfeld, Dwanda &
Bob Millege, Rich Lane, Alyssa Marie Brown, Laura Deddish Burton, Liz Lasicki.

“Sharing God’s Love with All''
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a
neighborhood church that fosters relationships
through worship and fellowship, spreads love

through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual
environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072
​Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288


